
From:   Mark Ingerson   

To:   Behnam Ghaffari   
Date:   March 07, 2013

Subject:   FCC File No. 0202-EX-ST-2013
----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Message:

Hi,

This application is separate because it is for a different antenna system.  It is smaller and has less
wattage.  Also, the requested license period is different.

We have many antenna systems under development concurrently.  Transmission tests are brief and
occur just before dismantling and delivery.

Thanks,

Mark


